
 
Centerville CSD/FRK-1067a01 ©2022 

Renovation to Howar Middle School Phase 2     00 11 14 - 1 Notice of Public Hearing 

 DOCUMENT 00 11 14 
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The Board of Education of the Centerville Community School District will conduct a public hearing in the 
Centerville Community School District Administrative Office located at 634 North Main Centerville, Iowa 
52544 at 6:30 PM on the 14th day of February, 2022 at which place and time any person interested may 
appear and file objections to the proposed plans, specification or contract for, or cost of the Renovation to 
Howar Middle School Phase 2. 

 
The Projects which are located at Howar Middle School: 850 South Park Avenue, Centerville, IA 52544 
and involves the construction activities as required by the contract documents which shall include: 
 

 General construction, including mechanical and electrical work. 
  
Bidding Documents may be examined at the Superintendent's Office and may be inspected by all 
interested parties. All interested parties are invited to attend and speak at the public hearing. Following 
the public hearing the Board may take action to approve the proposed plans, specifications, form of 
contract and estimated cost of the Project. 
 
By order of the Board of Education 
 
Centerville Community School District 
Centerville, Iowa 
 
By: Kevin Wiskus, Board President 
 
Attest: Lisa Swarts, Board Secretary 
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